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Mr. Brian O’Malley, 
Central Votes Expenditure Policy Division, 
Department of Public Expenditure and Reform, 
Government Buildings,  
Upper Merrion Street,  
Dublin 2, D02 R583. 
 

29th July 2021 

 
RE:  River Deel (Crossmolina) Drainage Scheme 
 

Dear Mr. O’Malley, 

 

I refer to your correspondence dated 18th May 2021 in relation to the above proposed flood 

relief scheme at Crossmolina, County Mayo and the following documentation received from 

yourselves regarding the Scheme: 

• River Deel EIAR Peer Review Draft 13.05.2021 

• File Note R Deel EIAR Recommendations 13.05.2021 

• R Deel NIS Peer Review Draft 13.05.2021 

• File Note R Deel NIS Recommendations 13.05.2021 

• Consultation submission 

 

The OPW and the Project Consultants have reviewed the aforementioned reports and 

recommendations and, in response to your request for further information, we have 

attached the following: 

• Response to Request for Supplementary Information by DPER 

• EIAR Addendum (with Appendices) 

• NIS Addendum (with Appendices) 

 

The OPW acknowledges your comment on the single submission received and will respond 

accordingly. 

  

I trust the above and attached documentation is in order and we look forward to hearing 

from you soon. 

 

Yours sincerely, 

 

 

________________ 

John Martin  
Principal Officer  
Flood Project Management 


